
Community Promotion Commission 

December 7, 2017 

12:00 Noon 

 

     The Atlantic Community Promotion Commission met in regular session with Chairman 

Livengood presiding.  Members present were: Saluk and Schroder.  Absent: Fredrickson and 

Mosier.   

 

     Saluk moved, Schroder seconded, to approve the proposed agenda.  Passed. 

 

     Schroder moved, Saluk seconded, to approve the minutes of the November 9, 2017 meeting 

as presented.  Passed. 

 

     Saluk moved, Schroder seconded, to pay Image Builders Committee in the amount of 

$2,000.00 for downtown lighting.  Passed. 

  

  Amanda Martin, tourism facilitator, gave an update.  The Community Center just upgraded 

their cell phone service in the building, so visitors can now get reception.  She also mentioned 

that she’s joined the Cass County Tourism Group.  

 

   Chairman Livengood discussed requests starting to come in for Atlantic’s Sesquicentennial.  

He reminded the board that money cannot be loaned.  There is discussion of a $400 request for 

pencils for the schools but nothing has been turned in at this time.   

     

    Bailey Smith spoke on behalf of the Chamber of Commerce stating The Christmas Parade was 

the biggest ever and Jazzercise will be opening soon downtown.     

    

    Russell Joyce with CADCO gave an update on the ethanol plant stating operation is expected 

the end of May.  The Whitney Inn is coming along and the Downtowner will probably move in 

January.   

 

    Schroder moved, Saluk seconded, to approve the Finance Report.  Passed. 

 

    Saluk moved, Schroder seconded, to submit the FY-19 budget to the City Council.  Passed. 

      

    The next regular Community Promotion Meeting will be Thursday, January 4, 2018 at noon. 

 

    Saluk moved, Schroder seconded, to adjourn at 12:21 p.m.  Passed. 

 

 

                         

          Chairman 

Attest:          

     Secretary 


